Al

N

AMERICAN A/RLINES

CABLE ADDRESS AMAIR

100 PARK AVENUE + NEW YORK 17, NEW YORK

August 29, 1951

OFFICE OF
SECRETARY

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

Thank you for your note advising us of your
inability to attend the Directors Meeting in Mexico.
We will undoubtedly have an interesting weekend, and
your attendance will be missed.

In the event that you will not have to leave
for Culver prior to the dinmer in Dallas on October 17,
I will continue to keep you informed of our plans, and
Doc Miller will undoubtedly be in touch with you prior
to the actual date.

Sipcerely,

Walter H/ Johnson, Jr.
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